
MEMO 

 

 

 

 

To: Liquor Suppliers, Marketing Representatives, and Agents 

From: Supply Chain 

Date:  September 23, 2024 

RE: Memo to Suppliers: Confirmation of Delivery Address 

 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
With the recent changes with our domestic carriers, it has come to our attention that some 
agents/suppliers have not updated their systems with our current delivery address. We kindly 
remind all suppliers to confirm/update their systems as required.  
 
The old address, 1555 Buffalo Place, is no longer in use.  
 
Please make sure that all systems are updated with the new delivery address:  

• UNIT 7 - 1000 KING EDWARD STREET, P.O. BOX 1023, WINNIPEG MB R3H 0R2.  
 

Thank you. 

 

SUPPLY CHAIN 

 

 

 



 


